
APRIL 2021 
 

(1) The School Management and Staff 

Welcome all of you to the new Academic year 2021-22! 

 

Try your best in everything you do, stay Positive, have fun, 

and keep smiling! You’ll do great! We look forward to serve 

you and make sure you have an Enjoyable and Successful 

year.  Make this year Incredible!  

Thanks and Best wishes 

 

(2) There will be no online classes on 2/4/2021(Friday) due to 

Good Friday. 

 

(3) We are sending the Date sheet and Syllabus for PT-I 

Examination 2021-22. 

 

(4) There will be no online classes on 21/4/2021 (Wednesday) 

on an account of Ram Navami. 

 

(5) This is to inform that online classes will remain closed from 

1st May 2021 to 20th June 2021. All further informations 

we will provide you on Whatsapp group.  

Stay Home and Stay Safe 

 


